TRUESDALE BOARD OF ALDERMEN
Work Session


Public notice is hereby given that a work session of the Truesdale City Board will be held on Monday, February 27, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. at the Truesdale City Hall to consider and act upon matters as may be presented at the meeting and be determined to be appropriate for discussion at that time.

Tentative Agenda is as follows:
1. Work session called to order.
2.   Discussion on the work to be completed on Smith Street 
3.  Meeting closed.


This meeting is open to the public.  Senior citizens are encouraged to attend.  Any person needing assistance should contact the City Clerk (636-456-3166) during regular office hours.  Representatives of the news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting the Truesdale City Hall.

Posted February 24, 2023, at 2:45 p.m. 




Elsa Smith-Fernandez
City Clerk 
City of Truesdale, MO

